
NOTICE TO DEALERS 
 

 

This is to inform all dealers that operations at AMB, MOKA Stores will proceed as per normal 

working hours on Friday, 27 June 2025. 

 

Please note that there will be no operations on Monday, 30 June 2025. Normal activities will 

resume on Tuesday, 01 July 2025. 

 

We thank you for your usual cooperation. 

 

Management 

24.06.2025 


